
 

 

15th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Invitation to Osroald Dahlicious Week Activities 
Friday 29th January 

 
As part of “Osroald Dahlicious Week”, our Super Learning Week (Monday 25th January – Friday 29th 
January), we would like to invite all parents and carers into school to join in some exciting activities with 
their children on Friday 29th January. 
 
The activity times for each class are as follows: 
 

Class  Time 

Nursery 9.00am – 10.00am 

Reception 2.00pm – 3.25pm 

Year 1 9.00am – 10.15am 

2KW 9.00am – 10.00am 

2FM 9.00am – 10.00am 

2SF 11.00am – 12.00pm 

Year 3 11.00am – 12.00pm 

Year 4 8.45am – 9.45am 

Year 5 1.30pm – 2.15pm 

Year 6 9.30am – 10.30am 

 
 
We hope to see you for what will be a wonderful end to our Super Learning Week! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 


